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5/07/2023 

James 
fyi-request-23061-9d44435d@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Tēnā koe James 

OIA: 1312378 – Funding provided to Te Matatini since 2017 

Thank you for your email of 9 June 2023 to the Ministry of Education requesting the following 
information:  

Details of any and all funding the Ministry of Education has provided to Te Matatini/ 
Te Matataini Inc since 2017. 

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).  

Please see Appendix A for a table of amounts paid to TE MATATINI SOCIETY INCORPORATED 
since 1 January 2017. 

Please note, we may publish this response on our website after five working days. Your name and 
contact details will be removed. 

Thank you again for your email.  

Nāku noa, nā 

 
Dr Daryn Bean 
Hautū | Deputy Secretary 
Te Pou Tuarongo 
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